
THORPE ST ANDREW SCHOOL AND SIXTH FORM 

17 October 2018 

Sixth Form Open Evening - Wednesday 31 October 2018 

All Year 11 students are invited to come and find out about progression 
into our successful Sixth Form. 
 

The evening will be an opportunity for students to talk to staff and find 
out about the wide variety of courses available. 
 

It is really important that students and parents attend to ensure 
applicants are fully informed.  We look forward to seeing you on the 
evening. 
 

Ms Bernard 
 

May we remind all parents that the school has a digital card (App) which can be downloaded onto mobile 
telephones and other electronic devices. 
 
This links to the school website and offers an easy way to access websites such as ParentPay, Show My 
Homework and My Child at School. 
 
We are aware of an error message on the My Child at School App and would suggest that parents access the 
site via the school website (thorpestandrewschool.org.uk) or the school ‘App’ only. 
 
To download the digital card, please follow the link below: 
 
https://thorpestandrewschoolandsixthform.iinfou.com/ Scan the QR code and add to your home screen. 

 

School ‘App’ 

School re-opens Monday 29 October 2018 
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